November 5, 2024, HBR Alert

HBR Alert

An important update
for all State Health Plan HBRs!
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Pending 2024 QLE Tasks

This is a reminder to approve 2024 pending QLE tasks as soon as
possible. These pending requests are holding 2025 enrollment selections.

The State Health Plan wants to make sure employees receive their Aetna ID
cards prior to January 1, 2025, so it's critical that these tasks are approved
as soon as possible.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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